
 
1 June 2017 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Confirmation for P7 children will take place on Sunday 4th June at 2 pm  in  
St Patrick’s Cathedral.  A photographer will be in school the next day from  
9 am to take photographs. 
 
There will be a musical recital for parents of children in P5 and parents of 
children receiving music tuition on Wednesday 7th June at 2 pm.  Anyone 
else is welcome to attend. 
 
Sports Day takes place on Wednesday 14th June in Callanbridge playing 
fields (opposite the back entrance to St Catherine’s College).   P1 – P4 events 
will run from 10 – 11.45 am and P5 – P7 from 1.15 – 2.45 pm.  
 
Prizegiving for sports and academic awards will be held at 10 am on 
Wednesday 21st June. 
 
Leaving Mass for P7 will take place on Tuesday 27th June at 7.30 pm in St 
Malachy’s Church. 
 
School will close for the summer holidays on Thursday 29th June at 11 am.  
Unfortunately, due to budgetary constraints there will be no summer scheme 
this year. 
 
Please make sure that you complete and update your Free School Meals 
application form and leave into the EA Southern office at 3 Charlemont Place, 
The Mall, Armagh.   Forms are available from the office if necessary.  Our 
funding for the next financial year can be affected by Free School Meals 
percentage. 
 
Thanks for your consistent support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

MR PAUL DUGGAN 
Principal 

 
 
 
 
 



  
 
 


